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For more information on this workshop, please contact:

WASHINGTON, D.C. – Take notice that staff of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) and 
NERC will hold a joint workshop on March 20, 2025, from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM at the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission, 888 First Street, NE, Washington, DC 20426.

The workshop will focus on the “assessment” aspect of supply chain risk management (SCRM). 
Specifically, the workshop panels will discuss the proposed directive in the Commission’s September 19, 
2024 Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in FERC Docket No. RM24-4-000 to require that entities establish 
steps in SCRM plans to validate the completeness and accuracy of information received from vendors 
during the procurement process to better inform the identification and assessment of supply chain risks 
associated with vendors’  software, hardware, or services.   

For FERC: alan.herd@ferc.gov

For NERC: Michaelson.Buchanan@nerc.net or jamie.calderon@nerc.net
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